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February 5, 1926

Sir Arthur W. Currie 
McGill University 
Montreal, Canada
My dear Sir Arthur :

I have just received your 
note of the fourth.

We have had such poor ex­
perience in the past that we had 
more or less reconciled ourselves 
to permanent inability to have you 
here. I do not know at this writing 
just what the plans of this committee 
are but I am writing them by this 
mail and will wire you as soon as 
I hear from them.

Very sine ly yours

M/p


